

Dear Member of Congress,

President Obama recently proposed a new budget that never balances -- not in ten years, not in twenty, not ever. But at least he proposed one, in contrast to Senate Democrats. Nonetheless, and especially in light of the unprecedented accumulation of debt by this administration, it reflects a stunning abdication of fiscal responsibility. In short, it is completely unserious.

At kitchen tables across America, families are making tough choices as they balance their own budgets. The very least Washington can do is to do the same.

House Republicans have proposed a budget that is a good first step as it cuts spending, saves and strengthens Medicare, and spurs private sector growth through tax and regulatory reform.

However, the *best* budget on the table is that from the Republican Study Committee (RSC) -- a budget that balances in five years. No other budget has such a firm commitment to balancing the budget.

We enthusiastically endorse the RSC budget and urge every Member of Congress to vote for it this week.

Sincerely,

Colin A. Hanna Chairman, Coalitions for America/Co-Chairman, The Weyrich Lunch

Jim Martin Chairman, 60 Plus Association

Amy Kremer
Tea Party Express

Penny Nance CEO & President, Concerned Women for America Lew Uhler President, National Tax-Limitation Committee

C. Preston Noell President, Tradition, Family & Property

Myron Ebell Freedom Action

Ron Pearson

President, Council for America

Jeff Gayner Chairman, Americans for Sovereignty

Harry Valentine Capitol Hill Prayer Alert

Jim Backlin
Christian Coalition of America

Alex-St. James Republican National Policy Committee

Cindy Chafian President, The Mommy Lobby

John Kwapisz ANCIR

Brenda Lenard
United States Senate Candidate – Tennessee

Seton Motley President, Less Government

Eli Lehrer Vice President, The Heartland Institute

Mathew Staver Founder and Chairman, Liberty Counsel

Deryl Edwards

President, Liberty Counsel Action

Mandi Campbell
Legal Director, Liberty Center for Law and Policy

Susan A. Carleson Chairman & CEO, Carleson Center for Public Policy & The American Civil Rights Union

Richard W. C. Falknor Chairman, Maryland Center-Right Coalition

Joan Hueter President, American Council for Immigration Reform

Sandy Rios Vice President, Family PAC Federal

Paul Caprio Chairman, Patriotic Veterans